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Letters of Information/Letters
cf Concern

vRegional General Manzgers

Labor Relations Division

Directors and General Managers
Labor Relations Department :

It has come to our attention through grievances appealed to -
step 4 that local managers in some areas are issuing "Letters

of Information™ or "Letters of Instruction®™ to emplovees,

bringing to their attention matters of concern to local

management about possible lmpronrletles on the part of the

eﬁployees. Such a procedure is highly suspect and is an

attempt to avoid the discussion nrocess p*ovxced in

2rticle 16 of the National Agreements..

The use of such letters serves no useful purpcse as an
element for consideration in future actions against an
employee, particularly when Article 18, Section 2, places the
responsibility on management to discuss minor offenses with
the employee.

Letters of Instruction and Letters of Information or similar
type missives are not appropriate and w111 be discontinued

1mmedlately. '
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ames C. Gildea
Assistant Postmaster General
Labor Relaticns Department



